
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 62, Report No. 41, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
62 NEW BUSINESS – STANDING COMMITTEES FOR 
 2014 – 2018 TERM OF COUNCIL 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Shefman, dated December 2, 2014: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Yeung Racco. 

 
Whereas the current standing committee structure includes the Priorities and Key Initiatives 
Committee and the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee; 
 
Whereas with the recent growth and development in the City of Vaughan, the current standing 
committee structure does not provide for a focused forum to address certain issues including 
Economic Development, Infrastructure and Planning, and Environmental Sustainability; and 

 
Whereas it would be beneficial to reorient the current standing committee structure to include 
how these areas can be addressed more appropriately. 
 
Be it therefore resolved: 

 
1. That the City Clerk bring forward a report to a January 2015 Committee of the Whole 

(Working Session) meeting providing a standing committee structure that will include the 
following:  Economic Development, Infrastructure and Planning, Environmental 
Sustainability, and Strategic Planning and Budget. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Racco  
 
 
 


